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Worthington, Amber

From: Harris Brody <drhbrody@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 8, 2022 2:39 PM
To: ST, RegulatoryCounsel
Subject: [External] Annex 16A-4953 Naturopathic Doctors

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from unknown sources. To 
report suspicious email, forward the message as an attachment to CWOPA_SPAM@pa.gov. 

          
Dr. Harris Brody, ND 

                                                                        655 West County Line Rd 
                                                                        Hatboro, Pa. 19040 
                                                                        215-443-9990 
                                                                        Jan. 8, 2022 
  
Shana Walter, Counsel  
State Board of Medicine  
P.O. Box 69523 
Harrisburg, PA 17106-9523 
  
Re: Annex 16A-4953 chapter 18 
Naturopathic Doctors 

  
  
Ms. Shana Walter, 
        I have been practicing in the State of Pennsylvania as a 
traditional Doctor of Naturopathy now for some 20 plus years. I 
have help many people and never caused harm to anyone. The 
way the Naturopathic proposed bill is being written I believe it will 
affect all traditional Naturopaths in the State. It is Important that we 
retain the use of our degree as a Doctor of Naturopathy and the 
use of our degree as ND. I would appreciate it if the bill would be 
clear enough as to not exclude us from our title and degree. The 
way the proposed bill is written is very vague, and may be used to 
exclude us with our title and degree. I believe that this is not a 
conflict to the other Naturopathic group, which the bill has been 
written.  


